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International Level Crossing Awareness Day (ILCAD) on 7 June 2012 

 “The Australasian Railway Association is a member of a new Australian rail industry 
initiative launched this year- the trackSAFE Foundation. trackSAFE has been 
launched to further increase the focus on level crossing safety in Australia. With 
participation by more than 40 countries from across the world last year, here in 
Australia once again we will be driving the message to ‘Act Safely at Level Crossings’ 
on International Level Crossing Awareness Day. We commend the organisers of the 
event for bringing international awareness to this vital rail safety issue. ” 
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